
Drive-Through  
Viewing 
Friday, February 5, 2021

Drive-through viewing will be available from 8am until 4pm on Friday, February 5, 2021.

To assist with the flow of traffic, we are encouraging visitors to observe the following 
recommended time slots:

8am to 12pm	 Snoqualmie Tribal Elders and Snoqualmie Tribal Members 
10am to 1pm	 Snoqualmie Tribal Government, Casino and Enterprise Staff 
12pm to 2pm	 Native Communities
2pm to 4pm		 General Public

Note that this event is the only open event to pay your respects to the late chief. A separate 
private memorial event will be held by the family and is by invitation only.

Please refer to the Drive-Through Viewing Route Map for directions on how to enter the 
reservation/casino property to join the queue for this viewing event.

Food vouchers for the Snoqualmie Casino will be provided for each vehicle as they pass 
through the viewing. These vouchers will be good on Friday, February 5th only.

During this event, for COVID protection, we encourage you to remain in your vehicle during 
the drive-through viewing.

If you must exit your vehicle, a face mask must be worn and you are encouraged to social 
distance with individuals not in your household by six feet. Volunteers at the event will have 
face masks available for those that do not have them.

To maintain access in case of emergency, please do not stop on the ramp from the Casino 
parking lot to the Employee parking lot.

Please follow the directions of all signage and security personnel.
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